Hector Soto

From: Josh Johnson

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 9:36 AM
To: Mike Weisenborn; Hector Soto
Subject: FW: new middle school

From: Cindy DeShazo <Cindy.DeShazo@cityofls.net>
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 1:22 PM

To: Josh Johnson <Joshua.Johnson@cityofls.net>
Subject: RE: new middle school

Thank you, Josh. Ok, here goes:

Hello Commissioners and Staff:

I’m contacting the Planning Commission for public comment regarding the LSR7 new middle school on Bailey Road. | live
next to the Bailey Farm which backs up to Bailey Road. My address is 928 SE 13" St. | would like to just work with the
school district and Planning Commission on two points.

1) Would like to inquire if SE 13" St. is planned to be taken through or if it will become a cul-de-sac. Would like to
request that this street stay a dead end or cul-de-sac since traffic would increase and we have Bailey Road
behind us which would also be an entrance into the school. We would like to remain in contact with the District
and Commission to hear our concern regarding traffic.

2) The tree line is a nice buffer between the homes and the school. Several native trees such as dogwood and
elderberry have thrived in there next to my property. Can we please keep the tree line? If the tree line is to be
removed, please let us know as | have also planted flowers along my property line and may need to remove
them.

| appreciate your time and attention to my concerns.

Thank you,
Cindy

From: Josh Johnson <Joshua.Johnson@cityofls.net>

Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 12:19 PM

To: Cindy DeShazo <Cindy.DeShazo@cityofls.net>; Mike Weisenborn <Mike. Weisenborn@cityofls.net>; Hector Soto
<Hector.Soto@cityofls.net>

Cc: Jeanne Nixon <Jeanne.Nixon@cityofls.net>

Subject: RE: new middle school

Cindy,
You can write a reply to this email and we will include it as testimony to the Commission.

-Josh




